
Pirates, Ghost Ships and 

 Seafaring Superstitions 

The ocean can be a dangerous,  
frightening place. Through the years, 
mariners have encountered pirates who 
plundered their ships, terrorized their 
crew, and have seen ghost ships that 
seemed to be sailing the seas without a 
trace of the sailors who once manned 
them. Through it all, these brave  
seafarers sought explanation for the 
many mysteries of the sea and comfort 
from its dangers in legend and folklore. 
 

Ahoy, Matey! Join Eco-Photo Explorers 
for a fun-filled program as they tell the 
real stories of Pirates, Buccaneers &  
Privateers and examine the mysteries of 
some of the most famous Ghost Ships of 
all time. Along the way, many of the  
superstitions of the sea will also be  
discussed.  
 

Registration begins on 9/30. For more 
information please call the Reference 
Desk at 631-399-1511 ext. 240. 

For more information please call 631-399-1511 ext. 240. Photographs may be taken at any of the library’s programs. These photos may be used in 
library publicity, including but not limited to the library newsletter and web page. If you do not want photos taken of you or your child(ren), be sure to 
inform the library staff member overseeing the program before the program begins. All photographs are the property of the library. If you will be join-

ing us for a meeting or program, please let us know in advance if you will need an accommodation that will make the event accessible to you.  


